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Contact: Jacob Duchaine 
(304) 755 2385 ext 1126 
JDuchaine@PutnamAging.com 
 
 

Putnam county residents invited to Title III B meeting 
Public meeting to discuss budget revisions to aging program’s FY 2017 provider plan 

 
Hurricane, WV – July 29, 2016 – Putnam County Aging Program will be holding a public meeting on 
proposed Title III budget revisions to their FY 2017 provider plan at our Hurricane, WV location in the John 
Henson Senior Center, 2800 Putnam Avenue, Hurricane, WV 25526. The meeting will be held Wednesday, 
August 3rd, 2016 from 10:30 am – 11:00 am. 

The proposed budget revision calls for the utilization of new funding sources for transportation, thereby 
freeing up Title IIIB funds to provide other services like housekeeping. The public is encouraged and invited 
to attend and express their ideas for services they want the county aging program to provide. 

Members of the public with questions about the event should call Karen Johnson, Older Americans Act 
Director with Putnam County Aging Program at (304) 755-2385 x1125. 

Putnam County Aging Program is a nonprofit organization serving the aged and disabled of central West 
Virginia. The agency has been providing services including in home care, nutrition, transportation, and more 
to seniors in communities across central West Virginia for over 35 years.  
 

### 
 
For more information about this meeting, please call Jacob Duchaine at (304) 755-2385 ext 1126 or email 
JDuchaine@PutnamAging.com 


